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September 22, 1987

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Ms, Deborah DeMarco

RFP No.: RS-AED-87-129

Division of Contracts

Mafl Stop AR 2223

Washington, DC 20555

Dear Ms. DeMarco:

EI International, Inc. (EI) is pleased to submit revised sections to El's
September 16, 1987 proposal to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) for
the Incident Response Program Emergency Response Data System (ERDS). Please
substitute the specific pages enclosed herein into El's proposal dated

9/16/87. r_lhese modifications result from further consideration given
regarding

The revised cost vroposal reflectsr—

e
Please let me know if you require any additional information,.
Aol
Dale R, LundbTade
Manager of Contracts
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